

Dear parent/carer

We wrote to you on 10th June detailing a proposal for a new school week. Parents were invited to attend a meeting on Tuesday 25th June if they wished to gain further information or ask questions. During the meeting useful points were raised and the school have agreed to:

- Ensure all parents and students understand how the enrichment activities will be organised.
- Ensure there are a range of enrichment activities that students are positive about.
- Enrichment clubs will continue on other days and the details will be publicised accurately.
- Provide options for families to request support from the school on Fridays.
- Communicate with TFL about buses at the different dismissal times.
- Analyse the impact of the start time for all being 8:15am.
- Liaise with School Space (school lettings service) to see if they could offer paid enrichment activities on Friday afternoons for those families who wanted to access this.

This concludes the consultation process. However, we will review the aims of the new school week and gain feedback from students and parents again early in the new academic year. Thanks to those families who contributed to the consultation.

Heads of Learning will write to you again before the end of this academic year with full details of the arrangements for September and how you can access further support if required.

Have a lovely weekend.

Yours sincerely

L Seymour

Ms L Seymour Principal

POSITIVE • RESPECTFUL • OPEN MINDED • UNIQUE • DETERMINED